
Chapel Trail Elementary 
19595 Taft Street 

Pembroke Pines, FL 33029 
General Meeting 

April 30, 2019 
1. Call to Order- 7:35 a.m. 

2.  Principal  Welcome - Ms. Suarez welcomed everyone to our last SAC meeting for the year 

3.  Principal’s report - 

 First item on agenda Ms. Foster our Art teacher has resigned and has a wonderful 

opportunity in Texas to work for Magnolia Co.  There is now a vacancy that can either be 

an Art teacher or another Special. 

 Ms. Gittens asked what would be another type of Special? STEAM was brought to the 

table.  There was many points about the benefits of STEAM we could involve the middle 

and high school.  We could have STEAM nights, the curriculum is project based. The 

STEAM stands for Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, Math.  There was a vote and  

 Unanimously the vote was to hire a STEAM instructional person.  

 Smart Bond Update We are moving forward, waiting on workers to complete the job. 

 Testing: Testing starts May 1-15 and it is crucial for the students to be present during 

testing.  Make ups need to be completed by May 14th for 3-5 grade and May 17th for 1st 

and 2nd grade. 

 End of year: The end of this school year is fast approaching.  Many upcoming activities 

Teacher Appreciation, Volunteer Breakfast.  Last day of school is June 4th. 

 

 

Announcements: 

SAC Elections for 2019-2020 The elections will be held in August. Teachers elect Teachers and Parents 

elect Parents.  The positions to be voted on our: BTU steward, Innovation Zone Representative, SAF 

chairperson, ESOL representative, ESE representative, Gifted representative, Pre-K, Non instructional 

Support Employee, Community Business Representative, Community School representative. A flyer went 

home to all parents this week.  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 

 


